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ORDER  
 
 
July 8, 2021 
 
Pursuant to Section 3-1 of the Connecticut General Statutes, I have determined that, to facilitate 
restoration work that may be required as a result of Tropical Storm Elsa, it is in the interest of 
public safety to allow the use of the Merritt and Wilbur Cross Parkways by utility company 
restoration vehicles, and I therefore order: 
 

§ Energy and telecommunications utility restoration vehicles that do not exceed the 
maximum height allowed on the Merritt and Wilbur Cross Parkways shall be authorized to 
travel on those limited access highways from 8:00 a.m. on Friday July 9, 2021 to 8:00 p.m. 
on Thursday July 15, 2021, provided each utility company first consults with the 
Connecticut Department of Transportation to provide information about the types and 
heights of vehicles that will do so. 
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